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August 2022 

 
To the Parents/Guardians of Ninth Grade Students:      
RE:  Ninth Grade Orientation 
 
We would like to welcome your child as they begin their high school career here at Rocky Point High 
School. We are excited and eager to support and work with your child for the next few years. We look 
forward to meeting the Class of 2026 and hope the students are returning to school with excitement and 
enthusiasm as they begin their high school experience. 
 
We have been anticipating and planning for your child’s transition to high school and will begin with 
our 9th Grade Orientation held on Wednesday, August 24th from 8:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.   
 
The program will begin with a breakfast allowing students the opportunity to socialize and reconnect 
with their classmates after the summer break. Please drop your child at the front of the high school at 
8:30 a.m. The orientation will conclude at 10:30 a.m. therefore, please be sure your child has a ride 
home at that time. This event is for our ninth grade students only. The purpose of ninth grade 
orientation is to help our incoming ninth grade class acclimate to their new school culture and give 
them an opportunity to meet administration, counselors, tour the building, and ask questions. We aim 
to continue to foster positive growth in our students and help them develop positive images in how they 
see themselves at Rocky Point High School. 
 
 To meet this mission, 9th Grade Orientation for 2022 will include the following goals: 

● Meet and Greet of High School Administration & Counselors 
● Becoming Familiar with the Building and Facilities 
● Introduction/Overview Schedule and Graduation Requirements 
● Clubs/Extracurricular Activities  
● School Culture/Code of Conduct 

 
Once our 9th graders have attended orientation, we hope they will continue their growth in being Rocky 
Point students who value honesty, integrity, and efficacy, have a love of learning, become real thinkers 
and are ready to make their mark as freshmen at Rocky Point High School. Ninth Grade Orientation is a 
very important part of every student's development and transition into the high school environment 
and we hope every student will attend! 
 
Best regards, 
RPHS Administrative Team 
Jonathan Hart, Michael Gabriel, Lauren Neckin 

@TeamRockyPointHighSchool 
 


